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Have you 
visited the new 

store? 

December Newsletter  
Dear Friends, 

 

Thank you. Thank you to everyone who has helped us build 

this year. As we look back at 2017 we know that 

everything that was accomplished was because of you! 

Your time, talent and treasure were the reason we were 

able to finish two homes and start a third. It also allowed 

us to help 15 homeowners with critical home repairs. We 

look forward to 2018 as we know we have a lot of good 

work ahead of us. Thank you to Lowe's for your support 

through our Women Build Program. Thank you to Publix 

for sponsoring a whole house in 2018. We are excited to 

be building with you again. Thank you to Wiregrass 

Foundation for your matching grant to build a home in 

2018. Without the support of these and other businesses, 

individuals, civic organizations and churches, we would 

not be able to continue to build homes.  Please take a 

moment to view some of what was accomplished this year 

because of your support! Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year! 

 

 

 

Amy Schutz 

https://ui.constantcontact.com/visualeditor/visual_editor_preview.jsp?agent.uid=1129671987341&format=html&printFrame=true#LETTER.BLOCK12
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http://www.wiregrasshabitat.org/restore
http://www.wiregrasshabitat.org/about-us
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Our ReStore has 
moved across 

the street and is 
now located at 

2086 
Montgomery 

Highway. If you 
have not visited 
the new store, 
stop by! We 
hope you will 

love the layout of 
our new 

store! Reduce. 
Reuse. Recycle. 
Call 699-1570 

today to 
schedule a 

pickup of your 
tax-deductible 

charitable 
donation. 
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https://secure.toolsfororgs.com/wiregrasshabitat.org/donate/donateonline.php


 
 

   



 

 



 
 

 
 
 

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate.  Hope 
to see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication 

sometime soon! 

  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 

Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 



  

Creating generational change, stability and wealth through affordable housing 
opportunities. 

 

  

Please visit our website at 

wiregrasshabitat.org 
  

© 2012 Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

(334) 792-8453   
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Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity, 2043 Montgomery Hwy, Dothan, AL 36303 
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